
30/10/2020 

MRS Kay Millar 
6 / 1-7 - Lagoon ST 
Narrabeen NSW 2101 
kaymillar@bigpond.com 

RE: Mod2020/0458 - 2 Macpherson Street WARRIEWOOD NSW 2102

My understanding is that the modification is to reduce the Section 94 contributions to offset the 
cost, to the developer, of the creekline corridor works. The developer would have needed to 
complete those works in order to progress the development, not to provide a public benefit nor 
to save Council from undertaking the work. This modification application is a thinly veiled 
attempt to cheat Council and the residents of Warriewood Valley of the expected and justified 
contribution for the site. Regards Kay 

Sent: 30/10/2020 5:46:43 PM
Subject: Online Submission


